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Site Investigation Works  
Cross Road, Urrbrae 

       

 

We are undertaking site investigations at night to assist with 
ongoing investigations into heavy vehicle safety on the 
South Eastern Freeway.  

What’s happening: 
Works will involve locating underground services on Cross Road on the 
approach to the Portrush Road/Cross Road/Glen Osmond Road 
intersection.  

How this affects you: 
There will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe. 
Speed and lane restrictions be in place during work hours, where 
required.   

Please follow onsite signage and traffic controllers that will be in place 
to manage traffic flow and ensure motorists, cyclists and pedestrians 
can safely navigate around our work areas.   

Outside of working hours, speed and lane restrictions will be removed. 
Access to properties and businesses in the area will be maintained at 
all times during works.  

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/sefreeway  
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  
• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Sunday 30 June – Friday 
5 July 2024 

Hours of operation 

7pm – 6am 

Where 

Cross Road, Urrbrae 
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